
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

 

Every year we are overwhelmed by your generosity and as always we pass your donations onto 
Bromley Foodbank who in turn help local families in need. This year has been a difficult year and our 
help was needed more than ever. 

Thank you so much for all the donations that were sent in with your children and were proudly 
displayed on our stage for Harvest Festival. 

It was lovely to see so many parents, carers and friends in school again to celebrate with us.  

 

 

 


